
Visit of Dr. Lan Young Moon & Dr. No-hi Pak in Vienna, Austria 

1.-3. August 2014 

Austria was the 11. country which the Special Emissaries to Eastern Europe, Austria and 

Switzerland visited on their 12 nations’ tour. Dr. Moon and Dr. Pak arrived on Friday, August 1st in 

Vienna and had dinner with Austrian representatives of WFWP, UPF and the Family Federation. 

On the second day, Saturday, Dr. Moon and Dr. Pak met with leaders and members and listened to 

testimonies and reports. Report were given by National Leader, Peter Zöhrer, UPF leader Peter 

Haider, WFWP leader Renate Amesbauer and Elisabeth Cook, Vienna Community leader. 

   

  

Dr. Moon expressed how happy she was to meet and to get to know everybody: 

“Mother allowed me to have this beautiful country, Austria, as my home base for my work in 

Eastern Europe!”  Dr. Pak expressed his appreciation for Austria, because many missionaries were 

sent to foreign countries from Austria, specially to Eastern Europe.  

After the official gathering several recent Austrian publications were given to them, which they 

viewed with interest. 

On Sunday, August 3rd, Dr. Moon gave the sermon at Sunday Service. In her speech she gave her 

testimony which was at the same time a testimony about the early days of our Church in Korea. 



About 160 members attended. Everybody was very moved to hear Dr. Moon’s experiences with 

True Father and her investment in WFWP worldwide. 

Attached are the notes of her speech.  

The link attached provides a video of the Sunday Service: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=c1XdMqHVZ-c 

Thank you Dr. Moon and Dr. Pak for your encouraging words and the love you conveyed on behalf 

of True Mother! 

            

            



      

                

            



  

  

  

          


